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From: McCann, Gina (DEQ)
To: Irwin, Andrea (DEQ)
Subject: VN Response for Rayner farms
Date: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 2:52:05 PM


I received a phone call from Lloyd Rayner as his response on 3/20/2014. He sent in a permit
application on 3/20/2014 to resolve the R201 violation for the incinerator. 
 


Gina L. McCann
Environmental Quality Analyst
Michigan Department Environmental Quality
Air Quality Division
Saginaw-Bay District Office
989.894.6218
McCannG2@michigan.gov 
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